
Senior Planner Daniel Inloes
earns Leadership Award
On  Thursday,  June  22  City  Manager  Tom  Hatch  named  Daniel
Inloes the winner of the June City Manager Leadership Award at
the monthly Meet and Greet.

Inloes,  a  senior  planner  in  the  Development  Services
Department  is  responsible  for  processing  development
applications and Geographic Information Systems (GIS). He is
also the Project Manager for the selection and implementation
of the City’s new Land Management System.

Inloes is very involved in the City’s Economic Development
Program which promotes the advantage of doing business and
development opportunities in Costa Mesa.

In addition to his work with the City, Inloes is also an
adjunct professor at Univerity of Southern California’s Sol
Price School of Public Policy, where he teaches Geographic
Information Systems (GIS). Prior to beginning his work at
Costa  Mesa,  Inloes  worked  at  the  City  of  Camarillo  as  a
planner, was a sole proprietor for a few years and also worked
at SCAG as a Regional Planner.

In addition to honoring Inloes, City Manager Hatch welcomed a
handful of new employees to the city, including Dylan Sickler
and Larry Grihalva from Fire and Rescue.

Hatch  also  welcomed  the  newest  members  of  the  Parks  and
Community  Services  Department,  Caleb  Fleener,  Josue
Recinos,  Mark  Moreno  and  Nathan  Zotea.

Amanda  Del  Prato,  Iridyan  Jimenez,  Samantha  Perez-Reyes,
Jackie  Rodriguez,  Elizabeth  Romo  and  Ana  Villicana  were
introduced as the newest members of the Police Department.
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Finally,  Amber Haston of the Public Services Department was
also recognized.

 


